John's pizza Café, Ltd.

616 Como Ave,

St. Paul, Minnesota
att: Jeff Fischbach DSI Project Facilitator
City of St. Paul

This letter is in response to our application showing good faith effort to fulfill all the petition
requirements.

1st: January 8th an employee and myself canvassed the neighborhood (24 Homes)
2nd: January 9th we mailed out 36 letters (copy of the letter enclosed)

3rd: January 15 recanvassed Burgess and Dale Street

4th: January 18 we mailed 7 letters to neighbors that had not yet heard from .

Out of the 24 residence within 300 foot of our property line we have received back 16 signatures of
approval or 66% of the total. We expect more letters to be signed and returned and they will be
forwarded to the city as we receive them. We are requesting the city to proceed with our application

but will continue our effort to get additional signatures.
Jolin C. Weathers ton




